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Soft Drinks
   
  
Reminder: Due to the new tax to be introduced on sugary drinks many soft drinks manufacturers are
already starting to reduce the sugar content of their drinks and may replace sugar with grape juice.

Consumers are therefore advised to check the ingredients of ALL soft drinks before purchasing.
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